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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/968
Date: 25™ January 2021
To: Parents & Guardians of Foreign Students

STUDENT PASS FOR 2021

We would like to remind all parents & guardians of foreign students that their child/ward
MUST possess a valid Student Pass for the academic year 2021.

Please take note that it is against Brunei Darussalam’s Immigration Law to allow foreign
students to study in any schools without a valid Student Pass. Therefore, | urged you to make
a concerted effort in processing your child’s/ward’s Student Pass as soon as possible.

Kindly teat this matter as very urgent and serious or else your child/ward will not be allowed
to study in this school until he/she possess a valid Student Pass.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to check with the school administration staff.

Kindly ignore this letter if your child/ward possesses a valid Student Pass for 2021.

Your full cooperation on this matter is highly appreciated.

‘Honour and Labour’

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal



